
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 5 pupils have a few visits coming up soon. Please see below for more details and dates. 
 
Tesco visit 
To continue with our bread making in food technology, we have arranged for each year 5 class 
to visit Tesco to see how bread is made there. 
 
The visits will take place during the normal school morning on the following days: 
 
Tuesday 22nd January – 5W 
Wednesday 23rd January – 5B 
Tuesday 5th February – 5I 
Tuesday 12th February – 5By 
Thursday 14th February – 5N 
 
Driffield Leisure Centre swimming 
As part of our science topic, year 5 children will be investigating water resistance.   
 
Miss Westerby has arranged for each class to visit Driffield Swimming Pool in order to 
experience this force first hand. A number of activities have been planned which will involve the 
children moving themselves and objects through water in the most and least hydrodynamic 
shapes. All activities will take place in the learner pool and will be supervised by a life guard.  
 
These visits will take place during the normal school afternoons of: 
 
Monday 28th January - 5W, 5B and 5I 
Tuesday 29th January - 5N and 5By 
 
The children will require their swimming costume and a towel. Long hair will need to be tied 
back. We will walk the children to and from the pool and will return before the end of the school 
day. 
 
I am sure you will agree that this is an exciting and enjoyable way for the children to learn.  
The school PSA have kindly agreed to pay for this experience to take place. 
 
Please make sure your child has a coat and appropriate footwear for walking on the days of 
their class visits. 
 
If you have any queries regarding any of the above please talk to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J Broadbent 
Y5 co-ordinator 


